
Spring is here, and we’re all feeling the warmth and energy it brings. 
It’s been an incredible term so far and the whole Marlborough team 
are so proud of how much the children have grown. This term, the 
children have been sharing a whole school text called ’The Midnight 
Fair’.  They have loved diving into the exciting story in English lessons 
and the creativity we've seen has been amazing.  

With exciting school trips just around the corner, 
there’s so much to look forward to. It's truly an 
exciting time at school! 

Best wishes,                                                                                                 
Mrs Webb and Mrs Pinto 

You will have received 
a letter about world 
book day and how we 
are celebrating this 
year. 

This is a reminder 
that we are inviting the children to wear 
their pyjamas to school and bring their 
favourite book in keeping with our ‘Tuck in 
Tales’ theme. They must wear suitable 
shoes (not slippers) for the occasion.  

If you would like to share a photo of you 
and your child reading a bedtime story, we 
would love to share it with their class! 

Make Every Minute 
Meaningful 

March 

W/C 3rd March - Extra-curricular clubs begin 

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day 

Monday 10th March - Binfluencers in to see year 2 

Thursday 20th March - Year 2 Military Museum Trip 

Wednesday 26th March - Year R Stay and Play 2-3pm 

Thursday 27th March - Year 1 Wisley Gardens Trip 

 

Please note: the last day of term will be Friday 4th April and school will 
open for the summer term on Tuesday 22nd April. 

The Quiet Castle is still a hit 
with the children and is being 
utilised every lunchtime. We 
would like to give a special 
shout out to Martin from Selco 
Builders Warehouse in Wimbledon who 
kindly donated a number of resources to 
the school to help create this environment 
for the children.  

 

The animals 
from the mid-
night fair 
made a mess in 
the Year 2 
classroom that 
the children 
discovered one 
morning! 

Year 1 and Year 
R set up their 
own fair that 
they all got to 
experience  - 
they played hook 
a duck, bowling, 
tin can alley and 
popcorn tasting! 



This guidance has been shared with us to 
show how companies use persuasive 
marketing. Can you match the tactic to 
the definition? 

 

What is also important is to consider the 
hidden costs to your child. This includes 
physical health, mental health and 
privacy.  

Physical health: there is growing evidence 
that prolonged use of technology impacts 
eyesight, posture, sleep & obesity.  

Mental health: anxiety and worry are 
common impacts of excessive screen use.  

Privacy: data can be shared that children 
aren’t aware exists. It can lead to 
situations such as content being 
advertised to your child for which they 
haven’t searched and with which you are 
not comfortable.  

 A special thank you to Mr. Winning and 
his colleagues who kindly volunteered 
their time showing the children in Oak 
Class a training camp for military police 
officers. The children learned how to 
dial 999 in an emergency, how to take 
fingerprints, spent time in the 
emergency vehicle and even got to 
chase down the baddie and arrest him! 
The children thoroughly enjoyed their 
‘People Who Help Us’ topic! 


